
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Penny Young  

Librarian  

House of Commons  

London SW1A 0AA 

 

29th January 2019 

 

Dear Ms Young, 

 

Please see attached the English Votes for English Law Memorandum for the 

Mental Capacity (Amendment) Bill. I would be grateful if these could be 

deposited in the Libraries of both Houses. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
CAROLINE DINENAGE 


